
TACOMA RAIL
SAFETY BULLETIN #

Date: Thursday, May 16, 2024

Time Posted: 11:48 AM

To: All Concerned

Re: No Clearance at Tripak on Taylor Way (Buffelen)

Be advised, there is no clearance between the tracks and a power pole for employees riding the side of 
railcars when entering Tripak's facility on Taylor Way. Do not ride the side of equipment on the outside (south 
side) of the curve when entering the facility. A No Clearance sign has been attached to the power pole.

Cc:

139

Kyle Kellem, Roadmaster
!!! SAFETY IS ALWAYS FIRST !!!

Division: Tidelands
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